Status of snowpack after a
mild November

By Angela Schilling, KTVN-TV

Lake Tahoe is the fullest it’s been for this time of year
since the mid 1980s, and according to the National Weather
Service, the region would need to have more than one dry
winter to go back into a drought.

It usually takes about three dry years for Lake Tahoe to
deplete its storage.

As far as the current snow season, the snowpack is doing quite
well above 8,000 feet. Looking at the snow water equivalent,
the Truckee basin is 145 percent of normal and about the same
in Carson and Walker. The Tahoe basin is at 64 percent, as it
is lower in elevation.
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